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LICENSING

Best Bar None 2010

Best Bar None 2010 was launched at Walkabout, Englishgate Plaza, Carlisle on Monday, 14th December. 

This is the third year of the accreditation and awards scheme, which focuses on safety and customer care in the pubs, clubs and bars in the districts of Carlisle and Eden. The awards have expanded further this year to include the town of Brampton.  

The Best Bar None Scheme was introduced by the Carlisle and Eden Crime and Disorder Reduction Partnership (CDRP), Carlisle and Eden District Council Licensing Officers working in partnership with and the Licensed Trade during 2007. 

The awards are designed to establish a standard of excellence within the pubs, clubs and bars in both areas. 

The aims of the scheme are:

· To reduce the incidents of crime and disorder associated with the consumption of alcohol 

· To promote Carlisle and Penrith as a safe and professional environment in which to live, work, visit and socialise 

· To identify and reward responsible licensed premises 

· To share good practice with others in order to raise standards


The Best Bar None Awards is now a firm annual event. 

All pubs, clubs and bars in Carlisle City Centre and Penrith Town Centre will receive a self-assessment application form, which can be returned to their local authority's Best Bar None Team. An appointment can then be made for their premises to be visited by the scheme's assessors. If the visit is successful, they will be entered into one of the following award categories:

· Best Pub

· Best Club

· Best Bar

A distinguished panel of judges made up of senior representatives from local Councils, Media, National Licensing Trade and Cumbria Police will determine the winners, who will be invited to a glitzy awards ceremony being held in May 2010, at Carlisle Racecourse.

Tullie House

We are currently engaged in the recruitment process for Chairman of the Shadow Trust. The response rate has been impressive; the calibre of applicants extremely high. We have applicants with local, national and international profiles. Now we will embark upon the challenging process of choosing the most suitable individual to lead the Shadow Trust.
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